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September 3, 2024 
 
 
Andrew Waters 
Chatham Soil and Water Conservation District 
1192 US Hwy 64 W. Business, Suite 200 
Pittsboro, NC 27312      
 
 
Dear Andrew: 
 
Thank you for your interest in the NC Agricultural Development and Farmland 
Preservation Trust Fund program. Your project, Chatham Local Agricultural Growth 
Zone, has been reviewed by our staff and endorsed by the NC Agricultural Development 
and Farmland Preservation Advisory Committee.   
 
I am pleased to inform you that this project has been selected for funding. The estimated 
funding for this project will be $295,443.00. The contract will be effective as of Oct. 1, 
2024, and will expire on Sept. 30, 2026. 
 
If you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact the ADFP Trust 
Fund office at 919-707-3071. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven W. Troxler 
Commissioner of Agriculture 
 


